
  

MRRA club meeting, December 13, 2022. 

Holiday/Year end party at Lenzi’s, 810 Merrimack Ave, Dracut, MA.  Doors open 6pm, dinner at 7pm, 

cash bar, in the Merrimack Room. 

Karen Scammell moved to keep 2023 membership fees at $200 with $25 discount if paid by Jan. 15.  2nd 

by Liz Albert,  passed unanimously. 

Slide presentation.  (See “Annual Meeting Slides, 2022-12-13” under separate heading.) 

Election results for 2023 Board members: 

 President – Dottie Semonian 

 Vice President – Mark Romanowsky 

 Secretary – Kathy McGowan 

 Treasurer – Liz Albert 

 Trustee (3 yr) – Erin Heinold.  Andy Hutchinson and Matt O’Brien continue as Trustees. 

 Boat Captain – motion from the floor by Karen Scammell to nominate Gary Styskal, 2nd by Matt 

O’Brien.  Nomination accepted by Gary.  Vote was unanimous to elect. 

 

 


